




Violence Prevention partner must be familiar with and respected by individuals at 

a high risk of violence, and work in partnership with a justice system office. WE 

ARE SEEKING: violence interrupters; hospital intervention programs; local 

clergy or faith-based organizations; and individuals or organizations with 

established violence-prevention programs. 

2. Justice System Partner (14 - 16) - regional or local government partner that agrees

to collaborate with the Violence Prevention partner; for example, to assist with

referral of high-risk individuals to the program, share documents or data,

including risk assessments, with participant consent where appropriate. WE ARE

SEEKING: Police, Sheriffs, District Attorneys, Community Corrections,

Courts and Public Defenders.

3. Employer/Industry Partners (14 - 16)- are defined as businesses, industry partners,

labor unions, or other organizations (public, private or nonprofit) that commit to

serve as work experience sites or facilitate participant placement at their affiliates'
worksites. At minimum, partners will work to ensure the work experiences

provided are consistent with The Good Jobs Principles

(https://www.dol.gov/sites/dolgov/files/goodjobs/Good-Jobs-Summit-Principles­

Factsheet.pdf), a shared vision of job quality published by the Departments of

Labor and Commerce.
Each Partner will receive program funding in the amount of approximately $24,000 to 

fulfill services for a predetermined number of youths in their service area. All service 

partners are expected to meet the specified performance goals based on a Signed Partnership 

MOU. Please see attached MOU as you have been identified as a potential partner. If you are 

interested in being a partner in this Grant Request, please sign the MOU and return no later 

than September 15th , 2024. We expect to submit a completed Grant Application no later than 

September 30th, 2024. We expect an announcement of funds no later than November 31st
, 

2024. We project our program start date to be February 1st, 2025. 

With about 30% of our target population currently living in poverty within the last 12 

months according to the US Census Bureau there is a demonstrated need for equitable 

resources focused on inclusion for this demographic here in Brevard County. City of Refuge 

Christian Center humbly requests your consideration of this dynamic partnership opportunity 

to support community programs and services. 

Our Founder, President, and Lead Pastor can be reached at (321) 698-6162. We welcome 

all questions and thank you for your time! 

Respectfully, 

7J. tJa1,v��-
Dr. Bawanna Bostic, Sr. Pastor 
City of Refuge Christian Center, Cocoa Florida


